
 
 
 
  

 

January 18, 2011 

All Stewards Aircraft Services 
 
 
 
I am asking all Stewards to send me an email from their current 
non-Air Canada email. I have been sending out a Steward update 
over the past few months but more and more I am having them 
bounce back as undeliverable. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Derek Morgan 
Shop Committee Chairman 
 


